10-005
COMMENT
CL-01082

From: Bill Usher <billusher@chartertn.net>

Sent: Saturday, April 10, 2010 9:01 PM

To: Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>
Subject: silver fraud

It doesn't make sense to allow anyone or any organization to sell something they don't have, especially when they
sell more than they could possibly get. Please stop this nonsense. J.P.Morgan is involved in a major fraud of
worldwide importance and is making a mockery of the free trade of silver.

Ogden C. (Bill) Usher
2212 Nave Dr.
Johnson City

TN 37601-2042



